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NEWS & PRAISE & PRAYER 

 

On June 5, 2016 Todd & Colleen De 

Haan were dedicated to serve the Bethany 

Christian Church, Smith as Transitional 

Pastor. Pray for them as they work at 

preparing the church for a new pastor! 

 

Mike & Diane Ansley were 

dedicated to serve Hines 

Creek Christian Fellowship at 

a celebration on June 12, 

2016. 

 

Pastor & Spouse Retreat took place in Edmonton  September 30-Oct2. It was 

a wonderful weekend as 22 couples serving in ministry met to connect, to 

worship, to pray 

and to eat 

together. The 

sessions were 

based on Joshua 

in 4 sessions, 

with the theme,  

“Called to be 

Successful in 

Ministry”  

 

Hines Creek Christian Fellowship will be celebrating the Dedication of their 

Building On Sunday after-

noon October 23, 2016  

Would you please consider a 

financial gift to this ministry 

as they are the only Gospel 

witness in this town, and pro-

jections for a mine develop-

ment in the area will open 

doors for a growing ministry. 

 

 

Bluesky Christian Fellowship 

(Mennonite Church) is planning 

celebrations of 60 years of life and 

ministry in Bluesky. Praise God for 

their faithfulness through the years! 

 

 

 

 Coming Up 

October 23  Dedication of Hines Creek Christian Fellowship 

October 29  Noche de Guerra—Edmonton  

October 30  60th Anniversary of Bluesky Christian Fellowship 

November 15  Peace Sunday 

November 22  Missions Sunday— 

March 24-26, 2017  Annual Youth Rally and Convention at Camp Caroline 

May 26 -27   Ladies Retreat (English) at Camp Silversides. 

August 4-6   Duchess Mennonite 100th Anniversary 

August 18-20  Spanish Family Camp 

 

Details of these events will be posted on our website  

as they become available www.nwmc.ca      

 

As our Conference Pastor, Dave & Joanne Peters visit our congregations they 

frequently post on Facebook. You are welcome to send a friend request to  

follow them and pray for their ministry. 

 

Thank You for your faithfulness in praying  

and giving in 2016.  
 

You have given $130,922 

Needed to meet Budget $73,879 
 

The Northwest Mennonite Conference  

                       has been blessed Through You   


